9. STRUCTURE ON STREET APPLICATION: 203 TAYLORS MISTAKE ROAD

The Board considered an application to replace an existing single garage with a double garage wholly
on legal road along the applicant’s road frontage at 203 Taylors Mistake Road.

The Board resolved that the application be approved subject to the six conditions listed in the report.
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